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9 September 2024 

 
Statement on Compliance with the EU General Product Safety Regulations 

 
 
To whom it may concern, 
 

At Epson, we are committed to maintaining the highest standards of product safety and quality. We 
confirm that Epson will be fully compliant with the EU General Product Safety Regulations (GPSR) 
2023/988/EU, which will come into effect on the 14th of December 2024. 

Epson products comply with the appropriate EU directives. Some products not covered by these EU 
Directives, comply with the GPSR. Epson is committed to providing and maintaining the highest 
standards of product safety and quality for all our products. 

Note for our German-speaking customers:  

The indication of an internet domain is sufficient. The EU has issued a corrigendum to the German 
translation of the GPSR, which clarifies that ‘electronic address’ should be translated as ‘elektronische 
Adresse’ and not as ‘E-Mail Adresse’.  

To complete your databases and support you to comply with the obligations the GPSR puts on you as an 
economic operator we would like to provide you with the addresses of the manufacturer and the 
Authorized Representative:  

Manufacturer      Authorized Representative and Importer 

Seiko Epson Corporation    Epson Europe B.V.  
3-3-5, Owa,      Atlas Arena, Asia Building 
Suwa-shi, Nagano 392-8502   Hoogoorddreef 5 1101BA Amsterdam 
Japan       Netherlands 

www.epson.com    www.epson.eu  
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Customer safety remains our top priority, and we will continue to work diligently to ensure that all 
products bearing the Epson name uphold this commitment. 

For further information or inquiries regarding our compliance with the EU General Product Safety 
Regulations, please contact our customer service team. 

 
Sincerely yours,  
 
 
 
 
 
Boris Manev  
Corporate Sustainability Director 


